


I trust the Committee will find this information helpful, and I wish you all the best for the remainder 
of the Inquiry. I look forward to hearing the outcomes and recommendations from the Committee at 
the conclusion of the Inquiry. 

Yours sincerely 

Yvette Berry MLA
Minister for Education and Youth Affairs 
25/07/2023




